



Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Dear Choir Parents.

I am excited to be able to share with you the details of a fantastic opportunity that Kings' Forest Choir have been invited to:

Voices for Life are a charity who inspire children to be happy and confident through Music. They have commissioned a choral work called '**Stardust: A Musical Journey**' and our choir will be performing it on **Wednesday 6th March 2024** at St. George's, Brandon Hill, Bristol.

Stardust is a children's choral work taking them on a musical journey through space helping improve self-esteem and confidence. It forms a life changing singing and wellbeing project for children, no matter who they are or where they live, adapting to what they want, need, and enjoy. Here is some further information if you are interested.

https://voicesforlife.org.uk/stardust-a-musical-journey/

I know this seems a long time in advance but we will be commencing weekly rehearsals at school on Wednesday's after lunch. There will be 10 of these rehearsals, starting on 29th November and going through to 28th February. Please note – we will also have the normal choir session after school too.

The performance will take place on **Wednesday 6th March 2024**, **18.30-19.30 at St. George's Bristol**. Details will follow nearer the time. The children will be attending a rehearsal in the afternoon and will be staying for the performance. You will need to collect your child/children after the performance has finished at 19.30.

There are very limited spaces for this amazing opportunity. I am offering it first to members of the school choir but I will need confirmation from you that you are happy for your child to take part, and that you are able to collect them from St. George's after the performance has finished.

If you do not wish for your child to take part in the Stardust project they are still very welcome at choir – I won't be asking anyone to leave!

Please complete the form below and return by hand or via email. Paper copies are available from the school office if needed.

Kind regards

Georgina Claydon

Child's name	Year Group and Class	
<u>I am / am not</u> happy for my child to take part in the Stardust rehearsals taking part at school.		
Lam / am not happy for my child to attend the rehearsal at St. George's on 6 th March 2024.		
I am able to collect my child from St. George's at the end of the performance.		
Signed	Name	Parent/Carer

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



